Club Meeting Minutes
Wilson Wrestling Boosters
March 13, 2017

Board Members:
Present: Chris Lesko- President, Trevor Vaughan- Vice President, Jen Brown- VP of
Operations, Forrest Glass-Treasurer, Danielle DeLong- Secretary,

Others present: Ken Thomason, Tris Vaughan, Pete Brown, Rick DeLong, Amy Vaughan,
Melissa Korzak

Proceedings:
Meeting called to order by Chris Lesko at 6:50 pm.

January and February minutes approved.

Treasurer's Report: Forrest Glass reports $35,923.81 balance. Bank statement on file.
Statement of Operations read and approved.

Boosters updates:
Operations- SE Regional Tournament went well. No major complaints.

Concessions- SE Regional Tournament covered with help of ROTC. Will have total
profit at next meeting.

Elementary Program: End of Season Party planned for Thursday March 16 at Wilson West.
We will be providing pizza, chips, salad, and drinks. There will be a candy buffet and games in
the gym. Gifts for each wrestler include a “Forever Fearless” T-shirt donated by the Brensinger
family and a personalized photo.

Rick DelLong is planning on continuing the Summer Program. Also endorsing the All American
Camp at Mifflin. Will send out information as it becomes available.

Rick DeLong and Trevor Vaughan attended a facilities usage meeting intended to help the AD
and facilities staff get a better understanding of the needs for the youth programs. It was
decided that each group would fill out a form (that will be sent via email) describing their needs
in detail and a follow up meeting will be scheduled.

Trevor Vaughan requested the Boosters pay for USA Wrestling Certification for Elementary
Head Coaches. Chris asked for him to make it part of the Elementary budget for next year along
with other items such as medical kit supplies and tournament costs.

Middle School: No updates.



High School: Ken Thomason- MS/HS Banquet planning discussed. Jackets for Seniors and
100 win blankets ordered. Will give wrestling managers $25 VISA gift cards.

Scholarships- none will be given this year. Board agreed to discuss early in 2017-18 season.
We discussed creating a Bill Moyer Award. Chris Lesko will reach out to the family.

Ken Thomason presented his off season budget of $1075.00. Motion approved.

Ken Thomason attended the HS Berks County wrestling coaches meeting. He noted that
according to the Arch Dioces of Allentown, there will be a new rule in effect starting January
2018 a wrestler must be enrolled in the school they are wrestling for.

Open Iltems:

Middle School and High School Team Trustees- Elementary (Tristram Vaughan), Southern
(Alison Piscitelli), West (?)

Website- Still looking for a parent volunteer. The Board is considering a new website for next
year.

New Business: Jen Brown would like us to talk about starting an Elementary Tournament next
Year. Plan to discuss further.

Important Dates:
March 16- Elementary Party
March 22- MS/HS Banquet

Email: bulldogwrestlingboosters@gmail.com

Google Group: bulldog-wrestling@googlegroups.com
Website: www.wilsonbulldogwrestling.net

Facebook: Wilson Wrestling Booster Club

Meeting adjourned at 8:00 pm
Next Boosters meeting April 4, 2017

Respectfully submitted,
Danielle DelLong
Boosters Secretary



